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December 12, 2022 
 

Dear RRDS Students & Parents,  

I would like to thank you for your continued patience as the Shiprock Facility Management and 
Division of Facilities and Safety Management (BIE/BIA) work to address the water issue here at Red 
Rock Day School.   

Currently, the NTUA has delivered approximately 39,000 gallons of water to replenish our water 
tower. This replenishment and continuation of weekly water delivery to our tower will allow us 
to reopen our school to in-person learning starting December 12, 2022.   

Students will be on a modified schedule only for the first  week of school (12.12-16.2022). The 
school day will begin at 10:00 AM, Monday through Thursday, and 8:00 AM to 1:00 PM on 
Friday. On December 19, 2022, we will transition back to a normal instructional day 8:00 AM to 
3:00 PM (M-Th.) & 8:00 AM to 1:00 PM on Fridays with NO early check out on Fridays due to the 
limited instructional day.  

As for the permanent tie-in to NTUA, this is pending. This part of the project is in the hands of the 
BIA and the NTUA.  Both agencies will provide a definitive construction schedule once confirmed. We 
are hoping for this work to be completed over the Winter Break, to avoid interfering with our daily 
schedule. 

Thank you once again for your patience and diligence during this time. Should you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me, 928.653.4456.  Thank you. 

Best Regards,  

Dr. Kee-Parsons, Principal RRDS 

Dr. Jeannie Kee-Parsons, Principal Red Rock Day School 

 

 

 

cc: Dr. Edie Morris, EPA for BOS & TCS Window Rock Office AZ 


